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CONTACT COUNCILMAN JAMES TATE
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center - 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 - Detroit, MI 48226
Telephone: 313-224-1027 -  Fax: 313-224-0372  - E-mail: councilmembertate@detroitmi.gov

The Detroit City Planning Commission invites you to 
join us for Community “Listen and Learn” Sessions 

on the Proposed Urban Livestock Ordinance

November 16, 2015 –East Side
Perfecting Church 7616 E. Nevada Ave. 

Detroit, MI 48234 6PM

November 18, 2015 – West Side
Greater Grace Temple 23500 W. Seven Mile 

Detroit, MI 48219 6PM

The City Planning Commission wants to get your input on the proposal 
to legalize certain farm animals (and honeybees) in Detroit. The goal of 
these meetings is to educate as well as to listen to your opinions, 
concerns and ideas, before a City policy is developed.

TWO OPPORTUNITIES TO LISTEN & LEARN ABOUT 
THE PROPOSED URBAN LIVESTOCK ORDINANCE

For More Information: Contact the City Planning Commission 313-224-6225
 To get on our email list: cc-cpc@detroitmi.gov


